

Windham School District

Richard P. Langlois, Superintendent 19 Haverhill Road Windham, NH 03087 Phone (603) 845-1550 •rlanglois@windhamsd.org

School Administrative Unit 95

Friday, August 20, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The district bus routes are now available and can be found on the district website:

http://windhamsd.ss18.sharpschool.com/resources/parents/district bus routes. For the time being, students will only be able to ride their assigned bus routes. This will be revisited within the first weeks of school to see if there is availability to accommodate student travel requests.

Each year, Student Transportation of America (STA) provides the district with bus routes and arrival times as estimates. Parents should plan for a buffer of 10-15 minutes between their estimated arrival times for the first two weeks to get a better sense of what will be a more accurate arrival time. Please make sure to follow the Superintendent's weekly communications for any adjustments. As a reminder, all students must wear face-covering while on the bus. If you have any questions, please contact bus@windhamsd.org.

InfoSnap will be available early next week. We are working directly with PowerSchool to finalize the details. We will notify you once it is open. You will also receive an email directly from Infosnap once you are able to access the system.

The School Board will be discussing the mitigation tactics that will be implemented for the start of the 2021-22 school year on Tuesday (8/24) at 7 pm. The meeting has been moved to the high school auditorium to accommodate anyone who may want to attend in person. In order to allow all residents the opportunity to address the board, a time limit of three-minutes will be implemented per resident. For more information on our current plans, please see the communication from last week:

http://windhamsd.ss18.sharpschool.com/news/what s new/summer update from the superintendent

Thank you,

Richard Langlois

Superintendent of Schools